From: Day, Peter - Environment & Economy 
Sent: 16 February 2015 15:42
To: Planning
Cc: Cllr Catherine Fulljames (Ox)
Subject: Planning Application 15/00147/F - Land Adj To 4 Barretts Row Main Street Wendlebury - Erection of two storey detached dwelling with car port and division of site for proposed development

FAO: Aitchison Raffety (Planning Consultants)

Dear Sir/Madam

I refer to your letter dated 11.02.2015 consulting the County Council as Mineral and Waste Planning Authority on planning application no. 15/00147/F.

This proposal does not affect significant mineral resources; and it does not have any waste planning implications.  The County Council therefore has no minerals or waste planning comments to make on this application.

Regards

Peter Day

Minerals & Waste Policy Team Leader

